
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

28 July 2023 

 
Dear Valued Clients and Business Partners,  

 

We are very pleased to inform that our Head Office @ Q Sentral is 

now fully operational, and as such, our business operations are back 

to normal.  

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused.  As always, 

thank you for your cooperation and unwavering support.  

 

Always at your service, 

The Pacific Insurance Berhad family 


